
WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW  
FOR UPDATING YOUR WILLS AND TRUSTS 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 26 
6PM-8PM 

Danville Town Meeting Hall, 
201 Front Street, Danville 

Please RSVP for this instructive presentation! There is no cost to attend, 
however reservations are required. To register, simply send an email with 
your name and the number of people attending to: daw.aauw@gmail.com. 
 
This event is solely sponsored by the DAW branch of AAUW for the benefit 
of its members and the general public.  There have been numerous changes 
to estate laws over the years. Sarah Nix, an AAUW member an estate 
attorney for Gagen and McCoy, will review these changes and the 
importance of having a will or trust to protect yourself and to make sure 
your wishes are followed.  Experts recommend these essential documents 
be updated every few years. Sarah will explain what is important and why. 
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